
Visitors are always welcome at Zion!  Please feel at home and come again!

For your information:

_ Please sign the Welcome Folder in the pew.
_ LARGE PRINT BULLETINS are available from the ushers.
_ Bibles are available in the pews for use during worship.  
_ Communion is served the first and third Sunday of each month at
           early service and most Sundays at late service.  All Christians who
           believe that Christ is truly present are welcome to the Lord’s Table.
           Grape juice is available to those not wishing to drink wine and gluten free
           wafers are also provided.
_ Nursery, for children 3 years old and younger is located in the hallway

between the Sanctuary and the Fellowship Hall.  Restrooms are also in this
hallway.

_ Wide Band FM wireless listening devices are available to anyone who
needs hearing assistance.  Please request one from an usher. 

_ We print 25 regular and 1 large print worship bulletin for each service. 
Bulletin content is on the screens in the sanctuary.  Please request a paper
bulletin from an usher. 

Welcome to Zion Lutheran Church!
    1732 S. Main St.           Aberdeen, SD 57401

     605-225-6755         Email: zion@nvc.net

   Website: www.zionlutheranaberdeen.org                    
                    

              BAPTISM OF OUR LORD
                     January 13, 2019

                    
If you are a guest visiting for the first time -  WELCOME!

If you wish to know more about Zion, we encourage you to ask any
member of the congregation. Please pick up a visitor’s gift bag found in the entrances to
the building.  You are also invited to sign the Welcome Folder at the end of the pew.  Busy
bags and bulletins for children are available at the back of the sanctuary.  Everyone is
invited to join us for coffee and treats in the Fellowship Hall between services.

  WORSHIP TODAY 

             8:30 AM Traditional Worship 
           10:45 AM Contemporary Worship with Holy Communion 
ZIONS’ RADIO BROADCAST is heard each week at 8:30 am on KSDN radio   (930 AM &

102.1 FM).  Today’s broadcast is
sponsored by Zion Lutheran Church.  
     These broadcasts are appreciated by
those listening at home. Please take a look
at the sign up sheet on bulletin board by
the library table and see if there is a
Sunday you can sign up for.  

PRAYER CONCERNS: Bruce Carson,
Frances Wolff & Mary Jane Kabrud 

CONTINUED PRAYER CONCERNS:      

Jordan Graves & Christy Guthmiller 

*Sympathy to Myron & Beth Walth on the
death of her son, David Rietz. 

SPECIAL OFFERING for January is
Journey Home.  See the Kiosk for more
information on this ministry.       
                 
NOAH’S PARK PRESCHOOL

FUNDRAISER - Join us every second
Thursday of the month at Buffalo Wings &
Rings from 5:00-8:00 PM.  Just come in
and eat or grab a take out order and part of
the proceeds raised will benefit the
Preschool.

THANK YOU to everyone who helped
take down our Christmas decorations. 
Your help is greatly appreciated!

ALTAR FLOWERS - Some of the flowers
on the altar this morning are donated by
the Bauer family in memory of, Brian,
whose funeral was today. They wanted to
donate the flowers to share the beauty of
God.

SPECIAL MUSIC - Thank you to Zion  
Choir for sharing their musical talent with 
us this morning.

TABLE OF PLENTY MEAL will be Monday, 
January 22nd.  Supper will be served from
5:30-7:00 PM.  Grab your friends and come
eat!   Thank you to Glacial Lakes Energy  for
sponsoring our meal this month. 

ADVOCACY FUNDS - Our pastoral
emergency assistance fund is running low. 
We use this fund to help people in need with
one time assistance for rent, utilities or 
groceries.  If you would like to help replenish
this fund, please see Donna in the church
office or donate through your offering
envelope, designating your donation as
“emergency assistance fund”.  Thank you! 

SUPER BOWL SOUP SALE - The Zion
Lutheran Church Women will be making soup
for the “super bowl”. They will be making
Knoephla, Turkey Noodle and Potato Soup. 
To place an order, please sign up on the
sheets in the Narthex.  Orders must be in by

Sunday January 27th.  Soup pick up will

begin on Thursday January 31 thru Friday,

February 1st.  Proceeds will go to the garage
repair fund.  
      Thanks in advance for your orders. 

           THIS MORNING’S WORSHIP

                 

Scripture:   Isaiah 43:1-7,                 

Acts 8:14-17, Luke 3:15-17, 21-22

Hymns: #581, #304, #186, #453



                                 WEEKLY CHURCH CALENDAR               

             TODAY -  January 13
   8:30 AM Traditional Worship 
   9:40 AM Sunday School; Zion Choir; 
       Fellowship Hour; Finance Committee, 
               Trust Fund Committee
 10:45 AM Contemporary Worship with H\C
 12 noon Education Committee

                                                                              
     MONDAY - January 14

       1:00 PM Quilters 
       7:00 PM Gamblers Anonymous

      TUESDAY - January 15
     1:15 PM Staff meeting 
     7:00 PM Church Council 
                                        

      WEDNESDAY - January 16

      1:00 PM Cardmaking
      6:30 PM 9th/10th Grade Confirmation 
      8:00 PM AA at Zion       
                                                                              
  THURSDAY - January 17

    8:00 AM Northern Plains Pastors @ 
                   Glenham
    1:00 PM Quilters 
    6:30 PM Praise Band

  
        SUNDAY - January 20
   8:30 AM Traditional Worship with H\C
   9:40 AM Sunday School; Fellowship Hour;    

 Annual meeting open forum
 10:45 AM Contemporary Worship with H\C
 

RADIO BROADCAST -  Please check the
bulletin board near the rest rooms for
available openings.  You  may take the
whole Sunday for $110.00 or split it in half for
$55.00.   

*TAKE TIME TO SIGN UP TODAY!  Sign up
in remembrance of a loved one or  in 
celebration of a special  occasion to support
this ministry.  Take a moment to look at the
board and pick your Sunday! 

CONFIRMATION - Grades 9 & 10 ~ will
continue meeting on: January 16, 23, & 30,

in the Youth Room from 6:30-8:00 PM. 

    

MIDDLE SCHOOL YOUTH NIGHT

Faith, Fun, & Fellowship - Sunday,
January 20 at 6:00 PM (on the third
Sunday of the month through May).
Remember that you will attend four of
these nights as part of your Confirmation
requirements.

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH - The cookie

ninjas will strike on Sunday, January 27

from 6:00-8:00 PM!

    9th-12th graders are invited to make
cookies and other treats to deliver to
people who serve our community by
working the night shift at places like the
hospitals and fire station. Join us for an
awesome night of baking and fun. 

   Any contributions to the cookie-making
stash (cookie/brownie mixes, decorations,
etc.) are greatly appreciated!

I GIVE ELECTRONICALLY” - Do you give
electronically but desire to put something in the
offering plate?  There are cards in the pews for
you to place in the offering plate should you
desire. If you have questions or would like to
sign up for “Simply Giving” electronic

giving, there are forms on a table in the

Narthex, it only takes a few minutes. 

This  QR Code is Zion’s unique code.   This
Quick Response Code is read by  cameras on
smart phones and will connect you to Zion’s
Webpage.   If you scan the symbol with your
smart phone code reader, Zion’s web site will
immediately come up on
the screen.  Having a QR
code gives you  the
opportunity to give  an
offering online thru Zion’s
website while sitting in the
pew or later  at home or
while away. Just click on
the right corner (the box with three lines), then
click on “Giving”.  

GARAGE & BOILER REPAIR FUND - Thank
you to all who have already contributed to our
new boiler fund!                                                     
   The total repair bill is just under $40,000.00. 
To date, we have raised about $22,000.00 in
gifts and pledged gifts, leaving us with
$18,000.00 left to raise.  We will also need to
make some much needed repairs to our garage. 
    You can donate to either or both of these
projects through your offering envelopes.  Just
be sure to indicate that the gift is for either the
boiler or garage on the envelope.

          LEADING OUR WORSHIP:      

Preaching:  Pastor Erin Heidelberger 

Worship Assistant: Monica Tietz       

Lector (8:30): Trudy Anderson 

         (10:45): Phyllis Gab

Organist: Sonya Kempf

Acolyte (8:30): Courtney Bjorgaard

           (10:45): Quintin Fischbach 

Deacon (8:30): Mike Bretsch 

            (10:45): Steve Ottenbacher 

                         Curt Suedmeier 

Power Point (8:30): Saundra Anderson 

                  (10:45): Heather Beusch 

Altar Guild Co Chairs: Lois Chapin ~

                                    Kari Harrison 

Sound System (8:30): Hugh Dahme 

                      (10:45): Gene Reich

Van Driver: Rick Weber

Counters: Garry\Kathy Johnson,

         Glenn Denning ~ Millie Suchomel

 Coffee Hosts: Zion Youth 

 Ushers (8:30): Dean Click, Shawn, Nicole

                 Raegan, Zoe & Ella Kempf     

           (10:45): Kevin Gustafson 

                        Curt Suedmeier 

Praise Band: Vicki Carlson, Justin Desens,

     Stacy Geffre, Mike German,

     Stephanie Hawkinson, Alan LaFave, 

     Lexi LaFave,  Zach & Saundra

     Anderson, Phyllis Gab

                                                    

Ken’s and  Kessler’s receipts -  Noah’s Park
Preschool began collecting receipts for the 
current school year beginning September 2018.  
We really appreciate you and hope you continue
to save these receipts for us.  With your help, the
Noah’s Park Preschool gets extra funds to
purchase supplies needed in our preschool.  
Look for the box for receipts in the Fellowship
Hall.  Ken’s also accepts gas receipts from their
pumps.   Thanks so much!!!


